
Dear Recent Applicant:

The Peace Corps Office of Health Services Pre-Service Unit wants to know your thoughts and 

experiences around the medical clearance process.  This feedback will assist us in assessing the process 

and will be useful to us in improving our services. Participation is voluntary and anonymous.

Please follow the link below, the survey is brief and should not take more than a few minutes.

Thanks for your input!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/KQ8PTSX
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